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Statement of Kayla Beals

When I went to the Universal Studios Halloween Horror Nights I  expected

to have a good time with my friends.

I felt shocked that an employee of Universal would think it was o.k. to say

what she said to kids.  I was embarrassed because many people were watching and

listening and I worried that they might be thinking that I really was what she said

that I was.

I want them to know that it is not o.k. to say that to girls and that is why I am

speaking out today.  I have always been taught that girls should be treated with

respect.

I hope that Universal will take this seriously and that they will never allow

their employees to speak those words to other girls or women in the future.
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